
Dear Board of Supervisors,  

 

This Wednesday, 4/15/20, the state fish and wildlife agency is meeting to decide on pending 

delays on openers, restrictions, or closing fishing seasons. They will be leaving it up to our local 

governments to decide on our strategy and imput. We ask you to please consider restricting our 

local fishing seasons to local Mendocino County residents only as Oregon State has done. The 

sea is our grocery store to healthful wild caught fish that sustains us through out the year. We 

urge you to protect our local rights to fish and let California Fish and Wildlife know you are with 

us on this extremely important issue. 

 

Sincerely,  

LeRoy and Kathy Perry 

6150 Boonville Rd 

Ukiah, Ca 95482 

707-462-9430 

5th District Residents 

 

tel:7074629430

